
   
 

 

15th November, 2021        Ref. No.: 101424/S/R/R-1/2021-22 
 
Online Surveillance Department 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai- 400001 
 
Kind Attention: Ms. Kainat Malkani 
 
Sub: Clarification on significant increase in the volume of securities across Exchanges, in the recent 
past. 
 
Ref: BSE Email ref. no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/RS/ 2021-2022 / 360 dated 15th November, 2021 
 
This is in reference to your above referred email dated November 15, 2021 sent by your office seeking 
Clarification under Regulation 30 SEBI (Listing Obligations & Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, 
(“Listing Regulations”) regarding intimation to the Exchange about all the events, information, etc. that have a 
bearing on the operation/performance of the company which includes all price sensitive information, etc. 
 
We humbly submit that all material information that may have a bearing on the operation/performance of the 
Company including price sensitive information has been disclosed by the Company from time-to-time within 
the stipulated period prescribed under Listing Regulations. 
 
We further submit that there is no undisclosed/price sensitive information or any impending 
announcement/corporate action which needs to be informed to the exchange at this point of time. 
 
You are requested to kindly take the same on record and oblige. 
 
Thanking you, 
Yours truly, 
 
For Asahi India Glass Ltd., 
 
 
 
Gopal Ganatra 
Executive Director 
General Counsel & Company Secretary 
Membership No.: F 7090 
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